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VISITORS 
All visitors are required to check into the office immediately upon entering the building. Students who wish to bring 

any visitors to school with them should check in advance with each of their instructors and the principal. These visitors will be 
subject to the same rules as all the rest of the class. No visitors from area schools (i.e. Sioux Falls schools) on days their school 
is not in session. 
It is recommended that visitors stay only a half a day. 

Parents of pre-school children are encouraged not to bring small children while visiting a classroom unless special 
arrangements have been made with the building principal. 
 


